Dear Mr. Watts, Your presentation was really fun and full of excitement. It was interesting noticing all the wonderful, facts about insects. The Thailand Walting Stick was so thailandistic and so skinny like noodles from Soup. My favorite part of the presentation was when I saw the dragonfly hymph. I didn't know they swam so well. It was fun being an entomologist. I'm going to start hunting insects with my family to observe their habitats and other Stuff they do. The field trip to the Hitchcock Center was so much fun. It was like hunting like the Crocidile hunter but we were hunting for insects. My favorite part of the field trip was when you passed out the Cockroach that eats dead animals like dead moles. The wierdest thing was that there was orange on the beetles abdomen or thorax. Mr. Watts thank you very much that was the best field trip. I had in my entire eight years thank you for your generosity. Your friend, Luwis